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Futuring 2004
これは読んだほうがいいです いや 読まないとこの先の人生やばいと感じます 今まで日本で起きつつある固有の問題と思っていたことが グローバルレベルで起きていることに驚いています もし自分に子
どもがいたら絶対に読ませたい本です 読者の声より テクノロジーの進化に伴い ゆとりある生活を送れるかと思いきや 時間に追われ 家族や友人と過ごすこともままならない孤独な日々 こんな働き方が
さらにエスカレートするのでは 未来に対する漠然した不安の正体が 2025年の 悪夢 と 希望 のストーリーによって解き明かされる 新聞 ビジネス誌の書評への連続掲載 ワーク シフト を題材
にした読書会が日本各地やネット上で開催されるという現象も発生 あなたもぜひ家族 仲間と一緒にシフト体験を 内容 下流民か 自由民か 地球規模で人生は二極分化する ロンドン ビジネススクール
を中心とした 働き方コンソーシアム による 世界規模の研究が生々しく描き出す2025年に働く人の日常 漫然と迎える未来 には孤独で貧困な人生が待ち受け 主体的に築く未来 には自由で創造的な
人生がある どちらの人生になるかは ワーク シフト できるか否かにかかっている 食えるだけの仕事 から意味を感じる仕事へ 忙しいだけの仕事から価値ある経験としての仕事へ 勝つための仕事から
ともに生きるための仕事へ 覚悟を持って選べば 未来は変えられる 著者 著者のリンダ グラットンは ロンドン ビジネススクール教授 経営組織論の世界的権威で 英タイムズ紙の選ぶ 世界のトップ
ビジネス思想家15人 のひとり フィナンシャルタイムズでは 今後10年で未来に最もインパクトを与えるビジネス理論家 と賞され 英エコノミスト誌の 仕事の未来を予測する識者トップ200人 に
選ばれている 組織におけるイノベーションを促進するスポッツムーブメントの創始者 hotspots glow など7冊の著作は 計20ヶ国語以上に翻訳されている 人事 組織活性化のエキスパー
トとしてグローバル企業に対してアドバイスを行う 現在 シンガポール政府のヒューマンキャピタルアドバイザリーボードメンバー tedスピーカー 二人の息子の母親

ワーク・シフト 2012-07-31
マサチューセッツ工科大学 mit の研究者チームによる 未来の仕事 プロジェクトが テクノロジーと労働の行く末を精査する aiなどの技術進歩の影響と労働者の環境の問題や改革 イノベーション
のための政策を提案する

The Work of the Future　AI 時代の「よい仕事」を創る 2023-09-05
a critical examination of the cultural cinematic and historical contexts of the back to the
future trilogy this book provides a multi focal representation of the trilogy from several
interdisciplinary fields including philosophy literature music pop culture and media and
gender studies topics include sexual symbolism in the trilogy and the oedipal plotting of the
first film nostalgia and the suburban dream in the cultural climate of the 1980s generic play
and performance throughout the trilogy the emotional and narrative force provided by the films



renowned musical scores the trilogy s post modern references and allusions to the western
genre female representations across the trilogy and the lacanian philosophical constructs in
the characterizations of doc brown and george and marty mcfly

The Worlds of Back to the Future 2014-01-10
digicat publishing presents to you this special edition of the discovery of the future by h g
wells digicat publishing considers every written word to be a legacy of humankind every
digicat book has been carefully reproduced for republishing in a new modern format the books
are available in print as well as ebooks digicat hopes you will treat this work with the
acknowledgment and passion it deserves as a classic of world literature

The Discovery of the Future 2022-09-04
a provocative and inspiring look at the future of humanity and science from world renowned
scientist and bestselling author martin rees humanity has reached a critical moment our world
is unsettled and rapidly changing and we face existential risks over the next century various
outcomes good and bad are possible yet our approach to the future is characterized by short
term thinking polarizing debates alarmist rhetoric and pessimism in this short exhilarating
book renowned scientist and bestselling author martin rees argues that humanity s prospects
depend on our taking a very different approach to planning for tomorrow the future of humanity
is bound to the future of science and hinges on how successfully we harness technological
advances to address our challenges if we are to use science to solve our problems while
avoiding its dystopian risks we must think rationally globally collectively and optimistically
about the long term advances in biotechnology cybertechnology robotics and artificial
intelligence if pursued and applied wisely could empower us to boost the developing and
developed world and overcome the threats humanity faces on earth from climate change to



nuclear war at the same time further advances in space science will allow humans to explore
the solar system and beyond with robots and ai but there is no plan b for earth no viable
alternative within reach if we do not care for our home planet rich with fascinating insights
into cutting edge science and technology this accessible book will captivate anyone who wants
to understand the critical issues that will define the future of humanity on earth and beyond

On the Future 2021-10-05
science fact not science fiction on the cutting edge developments that are already changing
the course of our future every day scientists conduct pioneering experiments with the
potential to transform how we live yet it isn t every day you hear from the scientists
themselves now award winning author jim al khalili and his team of top notch experts explain
how today s earthshaking discoveries will shape our world tomorrow and beyond pull back the
curtain on genomics robotics ai the internet of things synthetic biology transhumanism
interstellar travel colonization of the solar system teleportation and much more and find
insight into big picture questions such as will we find a cure to all diseases the answer to
climate change and will bionics one day turn us into superheroes the scientists in these pages
are interested only in the truth reality based and speculation free the future they conjure is
by turns tantalizing and sobering there s plenty to look forward to but also plenty to dread
and undoubtedly the best way to for us to face tomorrow s greatest challenges is to learn what
the future looks like today

Window of the Future 1970-01-01
膨張し続ける世界人口 永久に失われつつある生物の多様性 生命をはぐくむ地球上の生物圏は 急激に衰え始めている 私たちはいま 何を選択すべきなのか ピュリッツァー賞を二度受賞した知の巨人が発
する強烈なマニフェスト



What the Future Looks Like 2018-04-17
contemporary futurist thought describes recent thinking about the future dealing with both the
hopes and the fears expressed in modern times concerning what potentially lies ahead there are
many such hopes and fears perhaps an overpowering number competing with each other and
swirling about in the collective mind of humanity psychologist and futurist tom lombardo
describes this mental universe of inspiring dreams and threatening premonitions regarding the
future the book begins with an in depth examination of the highly influential literary genre
of science fiction which dr lombardo identifies as the mythology of the future he next
describes the modern academic discipline of future studies which attempts to apply scientific
methods and principles to an understanding of the future social and technological trends in
the twentieth century are then reviewed setting the stage for an analysis of the great
contemporary transformation occurring in our present world given the powerful and pervasive
changes taking place across the globe and throughout all aspects of human life the questions
arise where are we potentially heading and perhaps more importantly where should we be heading
the final chapter provides an extensive review of different answers to these questions
describing theories and approaches that highlight science technology culture human psychology
and religion among other areas of focus as well as integrative views which attempt to provide
big pictures of all aspects of human life the book provides a rich and broad overview of
contemporary ideas and visions about the future in the conclusion dr lombardo assesses and
synthesizes these myriad perspectives proposing a set of key ideas central to understanding
the future this book completes the study of future consciousness begun in its companion volume
the evolution of future consciousness these two volumes rich in historical detail and concise
observations on the interrelatedness of a wide range of interdisciplinary topics are a
significant contribution to the field of future studies and a valuable resource for educators
consultants and anyone wishing to explore the significance of thinking about the future



生命の未来 2003-12-05
thinking about the future is essential for almost all organizations and societies states
corporations universities cities ngos and individuals believe they cannot miss the future but
what exactly is the future it remains a mystery perhaps the greatest mystery especially
because futures are unpredictable and often unknowable the outcome of many factors known and
unknown the future is rarely a simple extrapolation from the present in this important book
john urry seeks to capture the many efforts that have been made to anticipate visualize and
elaborate the future this includes examining the methods used to model the future from those
of the rand corporation to imagined future worlds in philosophy literature art film tv and
computer games he shows that futures are often contested and saturated with different
interests especially in relation to future generations he also shows how analyses of social
institutions practices and lives should be central to examining potential futures and issues
such as who owns the future the future seems to be characterized by wicked problems there are
multiple causes and solutions long term lock ins and complex interdependencies and different
social groups have radically different frames for understanding what is at stake urry explores
these issues through case studies of 3d printing and the future of manufacturing mobilities in
the city and the futures of energy and climate change

Contemporary Futurist Thought 2006-06-23
this book should be read by anyone involved in birth work and in future oriented scientific
disciplines anyone working on sustainable development goals resilience and planetary
boundaries it is an essential read for explorers of the future and people necessitating
transdisciplinary science to explore solutions for our planetary crises his writing is clear
and organized the chapters can be very short his argumentation is persuasive and can seem



disconnected at times until the connection is found we enter the brain of a great systems
thinker michel odent s scientifically evidenced linkages between seemingly disconnected events
grows our understanding of interconnectedness a key quality for the survival of humanity
midwifery todayat a global scale love hormones are now redundant in the critical period
surrounding birth reasons for questions between 1970 and 1990 in many parts of the world the
rates of caesareans escalated from roughly 5 to roughly 25 during this short phase of history
the father s participation became routine is there a link between these facts health care
systems are on the way to collapsing should we go on focusing on the preventive and curative
treatments of particular diseases or should we give a greater importance to the way our basic
adaptive systems involved in what we commonly call health reach a high degree of maturity
these examples are sufficient to illustrate the neo socratic attitude of the author our
contemporaries are constantly dealing with unprecedented situations question marks therefore
can symbolise the current phase of our history throughout this book radically new situations
are analysed before appropriate questions are phrased at a time when people commonly debate on
the long term effects of human activities without considering the probable transformations of
homo one cannot avoid a preliminary question how to reach an audience made up of female and
male open minded people who are turned towards the future but have not yet realised that the
important period surrounding birth has been radically transformed during the past decades in
the age of cultural blindness related to overspecialization the future of homo is also a
training tool to think across boundaries related link s

What is the Future? 2016-09-06
how the future has been imagined and made through the work of writers artists inventors and
designers the future is like an unwritten book it is not something we see in a crystal ball or
can only hope to predict like the weather in this volume of the mit press s essential
knowledge series nick montfort argues that the future is something to be made not predicted



montfort offers what he considers essential knowledge about the future as seen in the work of
writers artists inventors and designers mainly in western culture who developed and described
the core components of the futures they envisioned montfort s approach is not that of
futurology or scenario planning instead he reports on the work of making the future the
thinkers who devoted themselves to writing pages in the unwritten book douglas engelbart alan
kay and ted nelson didn t predict the future of computing for instance they were three of the
people who made it montfort focuses on how the development of technologies with an emphasis on
digital technologies has been bound up with ideas about the future readers learn about
kitchens of the future and the vision behind them literary utopias from plato s republic to
edward bellamy s looking backward and charlotte perkins gilman s herland the futurama exhibit
at the 1939 new york world s fair and what led up to tim berners lee s invention of the world
wide montfort describes the notebook computer as a human centered alterative to the idea of
the computer as a room sized giant brain speculative practice in design and science fiction
and throughout the best ways to imagine and build the future

The Future Of Homo 2019-08-13
a riveting imagined history looking back on the twenty first century through one hundred of
its artifacts from silent messaging systems to artificial worlds on asteroids in the year 2082
a curator looks back at the twenty first century offering a history of the era through a
series of objects and artifacts he reminisces about the power of connectivity which was
reinforced by such technologies as silent messaging wearable computers that relay subvocal
communication quotes from a self help guide to making friends with posthumans describes the
establishment of artificial worlds on asteroids and recounts pro democracy movements in
epistocratic states in a new history of the future in 100 objects adrian hon constructs a
possible future by imagining the things it might leave in its wake



The Future 2017-12-08
we live in a world saturated by futures our lives are constructed around ideas and images
about the future that are as full and as flawed as our understandings of the past this book is
a conceptual toolkit for thinking about the forms and functions that the future takes
exploring links between panic and nostalgia waiting and utopia technology and messianism
prophecy and trauma it brings together critical meditations on the social cultural and
intellectual forces that create narratives and practices of the future the prognosticators
speculators prophets and visionaries have their say here but the emphasis is on small
narratives and forgotten conjunctures on the connections between expectation and experience in
everyday life in tightly linked studies the contributors excavate forgotten and emergent
futures of art religion technology economics and politics they trace hidden histories of
science fiction futurism and millennialism and break down barriers between far flung cultural
spheres from the boardrooms of silicon valley to the forests of java and from the literary
salons of tokyo to the roadside cafés of the nevada desert the authors stitch together the
disparate images and stories of futures past and present histories of the future is further
punctuated by three interludes a thought provoking game that invites players to fashion future
narratives of their own a metafiction by renowned novelist jonathan lethem and a remarkable
graphic research tool a timeline of timelines contributors sasha archibald susan harding jamer
hunt pamela jackson susan lepselter jonathan lethem joseph masco christopher newfield
elizabeth pollman vicente rafael daniel rosenberg miryam sas kathleen stewart anna tsing

A New History of the Future in 100 Objects 2020-10-06
classic papers by thinkers ranging from from aristotle and leibniz to norbert wiener and
gordon moore that chart the evolution of computer science ideas that created the future



collects forty six classic papers in computer science that map the evolution of the field it
covers all aspects of computer science theory and practice architectures and algorithms and
logic and software systems with an emphasis on the period of 1936 1980 but also including
important early work offering papers by thinkers ranging from aristotle and leibniz to alan
turing and nobert wiener the book documents the discoveries and inventions that created today
s digital world each paper is accompanied by a brief essay by harry lewis the volume s editor
offering historical and intellectual context

Thoughts on the Future of the Human Race 1866
a scientist offers compelling visions and potential pitfalls of the future in a journey
through time space and the human experience dr tanya harrison coauthor of for all humankind
humanity has gained the ability not only to imagine the future but to design and engineer it
at times entertaining and at others profound future rising provides an original perspective on
our relationship with the future as a species we ve become talented architects of our future
yet we often struggle to come to terms with what this means as innovation and rapidly shifting
norms and expectations drive our world at breakneck speed we sometimes need to find a still
quiet place to pause and think future rising creates such a place where we can take advantage
of our species knowledge of world history and the importance of science to piece together a
positive future to create a good future we must rediscover the past our relationship with the
future is inextricably intertwined with where we ve come from who we are and what we aspire to
future rising starts at the beginning of all things with the big bang and traces a pathway
along the emergence of intelligent life through what makes humans uniquely capable of
imagining and creating different futures in a series of sixty short reflections andrew maynard
a former physicist and nationally recognized expert in technology and society will take you on
a journey into what the future actually is how it molds and guides our lives how we can use
the history of the world to change our future a thoughtful and thought provoking response to



the moment we re in chronicling how we got here where we re going and what role we have in
that journey ramona pringle director of creative innovation studio and associate professor
ryerson university

Histories of the Future 2005-07-21
futures studies is a new field of inquiry involving systematic and explicit thinking about
alternative futures it aims to demystify the future make possibilities for the future more
known to us and increase human control over the future author wendell bell brings together
futurist intellectual tools describing and explaining not only the methods but also the nature
concepts theories and exemplars of the field now available in paperback with a new preface
from the author foundations of future studies is the fundamental work on the subject bell
illustrates how this sphere of intellectual activity offers hope for the future of humanity
and concrete ways of realizing that hope in the real world of everyday life his book will
appeal to all interested in futures studies sociology economics political science and history

Ideas That Created the Future 2021-02-02
in future all that matters ziauddin sardar shows that thinking and speculating about the
future has always been a part of human history but exploring the futures in a systematic and
scientific way is a recent phenomenon what is known variously as futures studies futurology or
foresight only emerged as a discipline during the last few decades the study of the future
however is not only about predicting or forecasting the future which is always a perilous
exercise it is also about appreciating the potentials and possibilities as well as risks and
threats lurking over the horizon it can enable us both to avoid the dangers as well as shape a
viable and desirable future this book explores the exciting field of futures studies and shows
how knowledge of the future is acquired and put into practice we examine various methods for



studying the future with the emphasis not so much on predicting specific events but on
delineating alternative paths to the future we look at some celebrated readings of the future
as well as case studies where exploration of the future has been used to shape policy and
planning in businesses and communities international organisations and regional institutions
and interest and lobby groups finally the book suggests why and how in an increasingly complex
uncertain and diverse world the study of the future can help people recover their agency and
help them to create the world in which they wish to live this accessible and readable book
will appeal both to students and general readers giving a fascinating introduction to thinking
about the future and what matters most about it

Future Rising 2020-10-27
a dynamic insight into how science will shape human destiny over the coming century what will
the world look like in 2020 2030 or even 2100 how will progress in scientific research affect
human life in the areas of health and lifestyle energy and the environment politics and
conflict space exploration and even the ultimate questions of existence this book offers an
electrifying trip through the wonders and terrors awaiting us over the next hundred years

Foundations of Futures Studies, Volume 1 2014-06-27
a dazzling and imaginative combination of fiction and scholarship this speculative history of
the future is a memoir of postmodern times this second edition shows how the events of 1989
and their aftermath reinforce wagar s predictions of the future a breathtaking future history
in the manner of wells and stapledon unnerving in its mixture of facts fiction and personal
perspectives george zebrowski new york review of science fiction



Future: All That Matters 2012-12-06
過去にとらわれることなく 新しい発想でビジネスを生み出す手法としてＳＦに注目が集まっている 本書はそれをＳＦ思考として一般化し 積極的にビジネスに役立てようというもの ＳＦ思考の特徴と活か
し方を説明したうえで それを身につけるためのワークショップのやり方を示す

The Future: 50 Ideas You Really Need to Know 1992-12-30
features message to the future a language arts and social studies activity for grades five
through seven provided as part of the houghton mifflin education place the lesson plan has
students develop a monument in order to show the importance of monuments to understanding
ancient civilizations

A Short History of the Future 2021-08-04
映画史にその名を刻んだ名車デロリアンのすべてを 生みの親 ドク ブラウンが徹底解説

ＳＦ思考 2021-01-11
this urgent and eye opening book makes the case that protecting humanity s future is the
central challenge of our time if all goes well human history is just beginning our species
could survive for billions of years enough time to end disease poverty and injustice and to
flourish in ways unimaginable today but this vast future is at risk with the advent of nuclear
weapons humanity entered a new age where we face existential catastrophes those from which we
could never come back since then these dangers have only multiplied from climate change to
engineered pathogens and artificial intelligence if we do not act fast to reach a place of
safety it will soon be too late drawing on over a decade of research the precipice explores



the cutting edge science behind the risks we face it puts them in the context of the greater
story of humanity showing how ending these risks is among the most pressing moral issues of
our time and it points the way forward to the actions and strategies that can safeguard
humanity an oxford philosopher committed to putting ideas into action toby ord has advised the
us national intelligence council the uk prime minister s office and the world bank on the
biggest questions facing humanity in the precipice he offers a startling reassessment of human
history the future we are failing to protect and the steps we must take to ensure that our
generation is not the last a book that seems made for the present moment new yorker

Message from the Future 2021-06-30
a wide ranging survey of predictions about the future development and impact of science and
technology through the twentieth century

バック・トゥ・ザ・フューチャー デロリアン・タイムマシンオーナーズ・マニュアル 2020-03-24
the history of our attitudes toward the possibilities of tomorrow a fascinating trek through
american future visions from the 1920s to the present lori c walters ph d university of
central florida the future is not a fixed idea but a highly variable one that reflects the
values of those who are imagining it by studying the ways that visionaries imagined the future
particularly that of america in the past century much can be learned about the cultural
dynamics of the times in this social history lawrence r samuel examines the future visions of
intellectuals artists scientists businesspeople and others to tell a chronological story about
the history of the future in the past century he defines six separate eras of future
narratives from 1920 to the present day and argues that the milestones reached during these
years especially related to air and space travel atomic and nuclear weapons the women s and
civil rights movements and the advent of biological and genetic engineering sparked the



possibilities of tomorrow in the public s imagination and helped make the twentieth century
the first century to be significantly more about the future than the past the idea of the
future grew both in volume and importance as it rode the technological wave into the new
millennium and the author tracks the process by which most people to some degree have now
become futurists as the need to anticipate tomorrow accelerates

The Precipice 2017-11-02
an astonishing read ariel kozlowski film director a resum of the most exciting technologies at
the moment lars h serial entrepreneur a must read alex f mastermind groupa fascinating
introduction to climate change transport energy society and space robots artificial
intelligence androids enhanced bodies brain technology interfaces cyborgs 5g ar vr mr hr iot
quantum bio and optical computers genomics supermaterials nano factories and the future of
food a mind blowing forecast for our near future are we going to live in a dystopian steampunk
scarce mad max kind of world or are we going to live in a utopian futuristic abundant
tomorrowland kind of world will we be able to adapt to climate change and extreme weather
events when will all cars be electric will robots replace my job what is universal basic
income what are the possibilities of a third world war when will be landing on mars and beyond
will people become cyborgs how far are we from androids that look and behave like real humans
will an ai eventually take control over humankind will most of us become addicted to virtual
worlds are we all going to use augmented reality contact lenses and play with holograms what
is gaas or genetics as a service how many will genetically modified humans be in 2050 are we
going to live forever should i start saving for a b nker is 42 still the answer to life the
universe and everything and the most important is this all a hype these questions and many
others will be explored in the next chapters divided into the following parts macrotrends and
challenges analysis of the series of storms involving our climate energy system transportation
economy politics and space travel man vs machine technological developments of robots and how



humans are going to compete and collaborate with them the fight for reality how virtual
reality augmented reality mixed reality holographic media and iot will change our daily lives
the new era of computers quantum dna based and optical computers genetics and nanotechnology
how we are going to rewrite the fundamentals of life a roadmap for 2050this is the first
edition of the future is waiting based on the blog martin gallardo com blogs futurism buyers
of the first edition will also get access to upcoming editions with more content interviews
martin gallardo works as innovation consultant and in house entrepreneur for vertical strategy
in copenhague turning ideas into innovative products to solve grand challenges and helping
large corporations to learn and act like startups

A History of the Future 2009-12-03
space elevators internet enabled contact lenses cars that fly by floating on magnetic fields
this is the stuff of science fiction it s also daily life in the year 2100 renowned
theoretical physicist michio kaku details the developments in computer technology artificial
intelligence medicine space travel and more that are poised to happen over the next hundred
years he also considers how these inventions will affect the world economy addressing the key
questions who will have jobs which nations will prosper kaku interviews three hundred of the
world s top scientists working in their labs on astonishing prototypes he also takes into
account the rigorous scientific principles that regulate how quickly how safely and how far
technologies can advance in physics of the future kaku forecasts a century of earthshaking
advances in technology that could make even the last centuries leaps and bounds seem
insignificant



Future 2017-12-02
早くも15万部突破 週刊東洋経済 ベストブック2021特集 未来予測本 ランキング 第1位 イーロン マスクの盟友が この先10年の未来 を全方位ガイド 学生から投資家 経営者まで 全業界
の この先10年の地殻変動 が1冊ですべてわかる forbes誌 2020年のトップ10ビジネスブック 選出 医療 長寿 金融 不動産 教育 小売 広告 エンタテインメント 交通 環境 テ
クノロジーの 融合 によって 大変化は従来予想より20年早くやってくる エリック シュミット google元ceo クリントン元大統領ら世界のビジョナリーが支持する シリコンバレーのボス
が この先10年のビジネス 産業 ライフスタイルを1冊で解説 分野ごとに起きるテクノロジーの地殻変動を理解し それに備えれば あなたは絶対に生き残れる 佐藤優 作家 元外務省主任分析官 刺
激的な未来をめぐるジェットコースターのような1冊 日本のメディアがあまり取り上げないトピックを 特にしっかり本書で確認してほしい 本書解説より 山本康正 dnx ventures インダス
トリーパートナー 2025年を制覇する破壊的企業 この1冊で 近未来 を一望できる 空飛ぶ車 が現実になる ショッピングモールがなくなる snsマーケティングは終わる 1万6000の病気が
新たに治る 老化 が克服される 自動車保険が消える 立地 で家を買う時代が終わる 環境問題対策にイノベーションが追いつく ai と 移民 によって大量の雇用が生まれる 新たな デジタル知性
が生まれる etc 目次 第1章 コンバージェンス 融合 の時代がやってくる 第2章 エクスポネンシャル テクノロジー part 1 第3章 エクスポネンシャル テクノロジー part 2
第4章 加速が 加速 する 第5章 買い物の未来 第6章 広告の未来 第7章 エンターテインメントの未来 第8章 教育の未来 第9章 医療の未来 第10章 寿命延長の未来 第11章 保険
金融 不動産の未来 第12章 食料の未来 第13章 脅威と解決策 第14章 5つの大移動がはじまる あと10年で あらゆる産業と社会は根底から変わる 今日の最先端テクノロジーがこれから加速
し かつ 互いに 融合 するからだ 本書はこの新しい未来を全方位的にマッピングした 世界初の本である 起業家 ceo リーダーたちはもちろん ぼくらを待ちうける大変革を理解したいすべての人
に 本書を推薦する レイ カーツワイル google ai開発ディレクター シンギュラリティは近い 著者

The Future Is Waiting 2012-02-21
this book originally appeared in 1962 and was based on essays written during the period 1959
1961 since it was concerned with ultimate possibilities and not with achievements to be
expected in the near future even the remarkable events of the last decade have dated it very
little but arthur clarke has now gone over the book making corrections and comments where
necessary in order to bring it right up to date the author amongst many fascinating excursions
into what the future may hold discusses the fourth dimensional and the obsolescence of the law
of gravity the exploration of the entire solar system and the colonisation of some of it seas
will mined for energy and minerals and asteroids will be pulled to earth to supply needed
materials men already bigger than they need be may be bred smaller to be more efficient on



less food arthur clarke writes with a light deft touch realising that almost anything is
possible in this improbable world we live in

Physics of the Future 2020-12-22
writers speculate on the future and the role of science fiction

2030年：すべてが「加速」する世界に備えよ 1999
one quiet afternoon in 2037 joyce denzell hears a thud in her family s home library and finds
a book lying in the middle of the room seemingly waiting for her a book whose copyright page
says it was published in the year 2200 over the next twenty four hours each of the denzell
family members discovers and reads from this mystical history book from the future nudged
along by their cat plato as the various family members take turns reading they gradually
uncover the story of gabe mia and ruth a saga of adventure endurance romance mystery and hope
that touches them all deeply along the way the denzells all begin to believe that this book
that has seemingly fallen out of time and space and into their midst might actually be from
the future and that it might have something vitally important to teach them engaging playful
and thought provoking hope is a seven generation spanning vision of the future as it could be
based on scientific projections as well as historical and legal precedence that will leave
readers grappling with questions of destiny responsibility and the possibility for hope in a
future world

Profiles of the Future 2003-09-03
in the future of futures a distinguished collection of futurists allapf members look at the



past present and future state of futurespractice contributors include wendy schultz on the
history offutures andrew curry on scenarios methods noah raford on crowd sourcing richard
slaughter on integral futures and riel miller on futures as a discipline other contributions
are on the future of the city design futures and africa s futures the e book which is edited
by andrew curry has an introduction by andyhines

Envisioning the Future 2022-04-19
yorick blumenfeld has selected twenty articles by distinguished writers and thinkers including
physicists murray gell mann and steven weinberg biologist edward wilson and statesman nelson
mandela for the companion volume to this new series a comprehensive anthology of thoughts
towards building a better future it is essential reading for anyone concerned about the
possibilities for future generations and for the planet scanning the future presents
challenging perspectives and stirs the imagination with ideas on the good society technology
and progress genetics and evolution and the environment it shows that we can improve the world
through an inventive use of knowledge and that the individual can make a difference

Hope, a History of the Future 2012-07-25
the future factor offers an inspiring optimistic view of the human future sociologist michael
g zey shows how breathtaking innovations in fields such as biotechnology computing robotics
medicine energy development and space technology are catapulting global society into a new era
of abundance and prosperity as the third millennium begins technological breakthroughs provide
unprecedented opportunities for growth profitability and organizational and personal
reinvention however to stay ahead of the curve and anticipate future developments before
competitors and peers do leaders companies and individuals must be equipped with the capacity
to make informed decisions in the future factor zey provides the sophisticated cutting edge



knowledge needed to achieve competitive advantage that individuals require to make career and
life choices zey paints a big picture of new forces biogenesis cybergenesis species
coalescence and dominionization that are subtly impacting society and the global economy and
changing forever the way we live among the subjects explored in this wide ranging book are the
role cybergenisis will play in making humans healthier the universal communication network
based on the internet and virtual reality biogenesis gene therapy and decoding the human
genome next generation robots smart machines and their impact on economic growth the
colonization of space and the advent of space tourism fusion based energy and its effect on
the environment and global economy global transportation and a worldwide superhighway and
biotechnological breakthroughs in agriculture and food production

The Future of Futures 1999
in this book after discussing the fundamental problems of current science and other
philosophic concepts beginning with controversies between heraclitus and parmenides ilya
prigogine launches into a message of great hope the future has not been determined contrary to
globalisation and the apparent contemporary mass culture society individual behaviour is
beginning to increasingly become the key factor which governs the evolution of both the world
and society as a whole it is a message that challenges existing widespread views implicitly or
explicitly through mass communication moreover the importance of the individual s actions
implies a reflection of each person on the responsibilities that each one assumes when taking
or acting upon a decision this responsibility is associated with the freedom of thought as
well as a critical analysis of fashions customs preconceived ideas and ideologies externally
imposed exactly contrary to the ideas of those who wish us to be perfect consumers in a world
dominated only by monetary wealth challenging this drive towards the elimination of freedom of
thought in the individual is now imperative if we are to save man and his planet from
catastrophe which seems to be ever imminent and unfortunately irreversible this last book of



ilya prigogine provides a small disputable but nonetheless valuable contribution towards that
end

Scanning the Future 2017-07-12
この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません ストリー
トビューを眺めて見つけた変な地形 先がどうなっているのかわからない行き止まり 細すぎる道 そんな気になる場所に能町さんが実際に出かけ 地図の中から ほじくる ように実踏レポートしてきた
数々のスポットをたっぷり紹介 普通なら見過ごしてしまいそうな 日常のはざまのヘンテコな風景たちは どこか愛おしい 未来にのこっていてほしい 何気なく歩いている道も 能町さんの視点を借りたら
新しい発見が見つかるかもしれない これはバーチャルとリアルを行き交う ほじくり 散歩の入門書なのだ

The Future Factor 2003

Is Future Given? 2022-08-25

Future Stories 2021-12-21

ほじくりストリートビューザ・フューチャー
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